Parkview Elementary School
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PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Parkview Elementary Parents/Guardians,

| would like to take a moment to provide a reminder of information regarding our morning drop
off procedures for the front of Parkview. We feel that our drop off in front of the building has
been working well. Below are a few bullet points of how we can continue to provide an area that
is safe for our students and patrons. We will continue to work on this process and implement
further actions if needed.

= Parking to walk your child into the school.

¢ If you are going to walk your child to the front door or into the school, you must
park in a marked parking spot. Unattended cars are blocking others from moving
through the parking lot in a safe manner. Do not park in one of the drop off lines
and leave your vehicle unattended. When walking students into the building, you
must use the crosswalk at the front door of the building. Please do not cut across
the parking lot straight to the Pre-K entrance. This is for the safety of your
student and yourself.

¢ Pre-K parents- You may park in the softball field parking lot to the east of the
Pre-K center as long as you do not block the exit.

-=> When dropping off your child, please pull all the way forward so that others behind you
can still get into the parking lot to drop off. We have a long area to drop off your student,
but only half of it is being utilized at times because we are not pulling all the way forward.

=> There are only two drop off lanes. The Pre-K will utilize the inside lane just as we do for
pick up. Others dropped off will only use the lane next to the median. Picture Included for

reference.
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